
Our dear Partners,
Greetings in the God of Peace who makes us perfect in every good 
work to do His will.
We trust we have reason to rejoice in the keeping of the Lord.

The children are now in their last term of school before the promotional examinations. 
Lately, many of them have been falling short of good marks at school; we hope they 
will pick-up before too long. We trust that Geetha will renew her efforts in what is 
now her final year at school. We often remind her that much of her future depends 
on the marks she can procure in these examinations.

We covet your prayers for Akila 
who had the sad experience of 
losing her elder sister recently. 
She was only a few years older 
and had married in June last 
year. We spend time praying 
with Akila and talking to the 
other members of her family. 
We believe she is slowly getting 
over this bitter experience and 
is the stronger for it.

Recently, our girls have experienced the great joy of learning how to swim. Friends of 
Mizpah took on the challenge of teaching our girls a new lifeskill. The time flew by as 
everyone had a wonderful time! Can our girls swim now? Only the following session 
in the next holidays will tell - but for now we can safely say that the experience was 
much enjoyed. Many thanks to Miss Rachel Carter.

We want to thank our friends who have helped us set up a compound wall on the west 
side of the property, which is to the back of the house.

The wall is complete, the land is filled and the chain-link fence has now been erected. 
This was a big job, but it is now complete. Soon the children will be busy preparing 
this area for the vegetable garden!

Jessica continues to bring much joy and happiness to the Home and into all 
our lives.

We close with our united love and prayers,
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PRAISE GOD WITH US

For Jessica’s health and • 
stature
For the improved water • 
situation at Mizpah Home
For happy and healthy • 
children

PLEASE PRAY WITH US

For Akila and her family• 
For our plans toward • 
the 10th anniversary 
celebrations
For suitable staff to join us • 
in our work at Mizpah
For Geetha as she prepares • 
for her Class XII Board 
examinations
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